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Douglas Dawes, Georgetown Selectman
Beth Blazonis, Resident 
GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee
(formerly the Substance Abuse Advisory Panel)
Meeting Minutes – Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:30-11:30 ZOOM
In attendance: Chair Pam Lundquist, Police Chief Donald Cudmore, Superintendent Carol Jacobs Meeting called to order at 10:30 A.M.

· NEW/OLD BUSINESS: 

· Update on promotional material for Pettengill House services for GeorgetownCARES, Police, COA, & the Schools. www.pettengillhouse.org Sierra Partlan, PH Director of Development (& Marketing) 978-243-4990

· Budget & Cash Flow Action Plan/Review for FY2021, the last year of the current host agreement with Mission Dispensary. The GCCC has $15K to disperse/invest by June 30th to organizations filling the GCCC Mission w/programs, materials or speakers promoting substance misuse prevention and/or treatment. 

· Potential candidate organizations for funding include ECAB, Pettengill House, The American Legion/VFW and the Jeanne Gieger Crisis Center. 

· Re: Jeanne Gieger Crisis Center – The Girls Inc. program includes Georgetown Girls in their programming: Girls Inc. of the Seacoast Area - The Girls Inc. national network includes research-based curricula delivered by trained professionals to equip girls to achieve academically; to lead healthy and physically active lives; to manage money; to navigate media messages; and to discover an interest in science, technology, engineering, art and math.                     
Admin Office: 2 Harris St., Newburyport 978-465-0999
 

Kelly Majewski, Director of Advancement
 

· ECAB Update: ECAB is currently running a regional youth initiative, Photovoice, encouraging young people to tell their story through photography and art. We have a group of 12 or so Georgetown youth through the GYCC who are participating. 
· NEXT MEETINGS – 2020-2021
- March 25,  April 15,  May 20,  June 24

· ADJOURNMENT    - Meeting Adjourned at 11:30am. 

Respectfully Submitted, Pam Lundquist

Mission Statement

The GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee (GCCC) is a community health and safety initiative seeking to encourage Georgetown citizens of all ages to make safe, healthy and responsible decisions about substance-use. Our mission is to promote substance abuse prevention strategies, education and resources aimed at making Georgetown the healthiest community it can be.      http://www.wickedlocal.com/news/20170327/business-blooming-at-georgetown-medical-marijuana-dispensary 
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